Crooked Lake PTO Meeting Minutes
April 20, 2015



Report of Officers

Chairperson
Introductions
Breathing new blood into the PTO

Treasurer
Treasurer’s report was presented.  The current account balance is $11,855.94. Treasurer’s report was approved.

Report of Staff

Principal
Building Updates
Crooked Lake Showcase-Great turn out.  Thank you to all of the families for coming out and recognizing all of  our students great work.
Kindergarten Round- Up was March 25 – 6:00 – 7:00and had a great turn out.
Reading Corp-Person will be hired in June.  Vickie Vogel-Craig will support this.
ENVoY Implementation
Crooked Lake is having a successful first year of implementation.
Yearbook-Coming in late May.
Next Years Dates-Calendar for next year will need PTO review.
Yellow Forms available
Letting the office know about your plans for next year.
Blue Forms available
Come and pick up in the office – if you are interested in giving input on a placement for next year’s classroom.
Volunteer Coordinator
Reviewing the VSC position, and the relationship with PTO.


Teacher(s)  
Barb Beckof discussed the idea of having a literature night in February to coincide with “I love to read month”
The 4th grade teachers would also like to thank the PTO for funding the Drug and Alcohol prevention program.






Volunteer Services Coordinator (VSC)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Carnival Wrap Up – Over 326 reported volunteer hours, and we know there are so many more hours accumulated behind the scenes that go unreported.
In celebration National Volunteer Appreciation Week, we thank the CLPTO tremendously for all the support you have given to our school and students during the 2014-15 school year.  This partnership helps us to be the best that we can be and we would not be as effective with out your support.
Entering field trip season and will therefore be processing many off-site field trip chaperones at the level required for this task.  Submitted the 5th grade Long Lake Chaperones for processing today.
Will begin volunteer preparations for P.E. Fun Day with Mr. Arntson.
The database for the Volunteer Program is up and running.  There have been many glitches during start up and each time a new vendor signs on to the new system, more glitches occur.  The PTO Today company has been working very hard with our IT specialist to rectify the problems and to create the product that our program needs.
Total Volunteers: 383
Total hours of service so far: over 2,554

Committees

Old Business

New Business
The 2015/2016 budget was approved
The PTO approved the VSC contribution
Funding request for $150.00 to pay for cake, balloons, and flowers for the 5th grade ceremony, was approved.
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